Committee of the Whole
Minutes of the Meeting
October 3, 2022

. Vice-President McLaughlin called the meeting to Order at 8:00pm in the City Council
Chamber.

. Vice-President McLaughlin requested that a roll call be taken to record the attendance for the
meeting. The COW Clerk called the roll - Councillors Bradley-MacArthur, Darcy, Durkee,
Harris, Katz, LaCava, LaFauci, LeBlanc, President McMenimen, O'Brien, Paz, Stanley, Vidal, and

Vice-President McLaughlin were all present in~person. Councillors Dunn and O’Brien were
absent.

President McMenimen moved to approve the minutes of the COW meeting held on September
19, 2022. The motion was adopted on a voice vote and the minutes of the September 19,
2022 meeting were approved.

. A request was received from the Mayor concerning the lease of the property located at 58
Chestnut Street. A motion by Councillor Harris to table the matter was adopted on a voice
vote.

. A request was received from the Mayor concerning the lease of the property located at 25

Lexington Street. A motion by Councillor Durkee to table the matter was adopted on a voice
vote.

. A motion by Councillor Vidal to adjourn was adopted on a voice vote, and the Chair declared
the Committee adjourned at 8:05pm.

Paul G. Centofanti - Clerk to the Committee of the Whole



